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IMPORTANT REMINDER
Car Park

The car park at the front of the nursery is for staff and blue badge holders ONLY and should  NOT be used at any time by parents. Parents should also refrain from using the roundabout at the front of the nursery main entrance.
Parking for parents dropping their child off at nursery is provided at the back entrance of the school at Cumberland Road. We are relying on your co-operation with this matter.
This is for the safety of your child and all children attending both the nursery and the school.










Hallowe’en


We will be holding our Halloween parties on Friday 30th 


 October. Your child can wear a costume on this day. Please don’t worry if your child does not want to dress up. Children will enjoy Halloween songs and activities and “dook for apples”.






































Children in Need





We will be joining in the fun and fundraising to help the charity Children in Need on Friday 13th November. This year the nursery will be going “Spotty”. Children can come to nursery in any spotty clothing. The children will take part in various Pudsey and yellow themed activities.  
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Children’s Rights





Our Boys and Girls are learning about their Rights.


This month we will be focusing on:


The right to find out things and share what you think with others unless it offends or harms others


 (Article 13)





The Right to practice our own culture, language and religion or any that you choose.


 (Article 14 & 30) 














Sponsored Dance


We will be holding our sponsored dance events on Monday 28th September in aid of our funds or the upcoming Halloween and Christmas festivities. This will take place in our nursery bubbles and will be an outdoor event. This will be led by Lisa More. As parents are not allowed to attend these events we will post videos of the children to our nursery Twitter and Facebook pages. 








Care & Learning/Settling in


Over the next couple of weeks we will be sending home a Care and Learning report or a Settling In report for your child. These reports will give you information on how your child has settled at nursery and the individual goals that have be set for your child within nursery. There will be a comments box for parents where you can give any feedback or comments you wish to make. We will be having parent catch up calls running alongside this, to give parents an opportunity to catch up with their child’s keyworker.





Dates to Remember


Sponsored Dance – Monday 28th September


Hallowe’en Parties – Friday 30th October


October Holiday – Monday 12th- Friday 16th October


Staff In-service Day – Monday 19th October


Children Return – Tuesday 20th October


Children in Need – Friday 13th November
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